
 

 

 

 

 

06 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 
Yesterday, our Premier Annastacia Palaszczuk announced a graduated return to school for 
students in Prep, Year 1 and Years 11 & 12. We are very much looking forward to welcoming 
our student’s back to the College. Children of essential workers and vulnerable children will 
continue to be able to attend school for supervision.  
 
THE RETURN DATE FOR PREP, YEAR 1 AND YEARS 11 & 12 IS: 
MONDAY MAY 11, WEEK 4. 
 
Our Junior and Secondary leadership teams will be meeting regularly this week to ensure that 
the return to school, for these students, is as seamless as possible.   
 
We do understand that for some families that have students across P-12 may find this difficult 
to navigate with some students learning at school, and from home. However, the decision by 
our Government, to return Prep, Year 1, and Years 11 and 12 back to school is an important 
next step towards returning to our regular school routines.    
  
As a College we will continue to do our very best to support our families during this time. We 
are very excited to have all of our students back as one, learning, laughing and enjoying their 
education. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
      
Noel Rawlins 
College Principal 
 


